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M E M O 
 
 
TO:  63rd Constituency Session Delegates 
 
FROM:  Velino A. Salazar, Executive Secretary 
 
DATE:  April 18, 2011 
 
RE:  Nominating Committee Report 
 
 
 
Enclosed is the report of the Session Nominating Committee. The Southern California 
Conference Bylaws Section 3.3.2, reads as follows: 
 

3.2.4 Report. Upon completion of its deliberations, the nominating committee shall issue a report of its 
nominations to the secretary who shall immediately distribute a copy to all delegates. This report shall 
include the time and place of a special meeting of the nominating committee, which shall occur not less than 
seven (7) days prior to the session. At this meeting delegates may appear to present comments to the 
report for the nominating committee’s further consideration. If the nominating committee shall elect to make 
any changes to its report prior to formal presentation at the session, any changes, together with the 
reason(s) for such change(s), shall be reported to the delegates. 

 
The Session Nominating Committee ended it work yesterday, and their report is now available 
online at the Session Website (http://sccsession.org). However, for your perusal and 
convenience we are sending it to you. 
 
The meeting referred to above will take place in two weeks, on Sunday, May 1, 2011, from 8:00 
- 11:00 a.m. in the Committee Room of the conference office (see address above).  
 
In order to maximize the time of everybody, the delegates are asked to schedule their visit by 
calling or emailing to the Conference Secretary Office before 5:00 p.m. on Wednesday, April 27, 
2011. 
 

(818) 546-8403    dgohr@sccsda.org     
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